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Scott Larsen <idahofalconer@gmail.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 11:35 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
RIN3038-AC61

Dear Mr. David Stawick

In America, we are daily losing freedom of choice because government regulatory agencies and
lawmakers are constantly wanting to "protect" Americans from their own stupid selves. This is wrong
and is counter to what our country was founded upon. Please leave the choice of Leverage in the retail
forex market alone. Forex traders should be allowed to assess their own risk tolerance and trade as they
see fit. The proposed 10:1 leverage limitation is improper and should not be imposed upon traders in
The United States.

Scott Larsen
Malad Valley, Idaho, U.S.A.


